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Chairman Gryder Lowers Flags to Half-Staff 
on Saturday, September 11 in Honor of 

Patriot Day 2021 
 

 

Kendall County Board Chairman Scott Gryder will be lowering all Kendall County flags to half-

staff September 11, 2021. This year marks the 20th anniversary of the 9/11 terrorist attacks on 

the World Trade Center, the Pentagon, and United Airlines Flight 93. Chairman Gryder asks that 

residents join Kendall County in honoring those who lost their lives in the attack. 

 

Patriot Day serves as a remembrance of the lives lost on that September morning. President 

Bush said on September 11, 2001, “A great people has been moved to defend a great 

nation.  Terrorist attacks can shake the foundations of our biggest buildings, but they cannot 

touch the foundation of America.  These acts shattered steel, but they cannot dent the steel of 

American resolve.” 

 

 

 

 

For Additional questions or concerns please contact the Kendall County Administrative Services 

Department at (630) 553-4171 or kcadmin@co.kendall.il.us 
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